
 

Memo 

Date:  April 15, 2024 

To:  Parents of Kindergarten Students 

From:  Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  End of the Year Program and Graduation 

 
The Kindergarten End-of-the-Year Program and Graduation will be Thursday, May 16! The program will begin 
at 7pm in the sanctuary. Immediately following the graduation ceremony, we will celebrate with cake and 
snacks. 
 
Today your student is bringing home two invitations that you can fill out and give to family and friends to 
invite them to your child’s special evening.  
 
Your student needs to be dressed in chapel uniform and arrive on campus by 6:30pm for their program. 
 
Also, please send in or email office@mylcac.com five photos of your child from birth to five years old; please 
find one photo for each year of life. We will need these for the program. Please send in your child’s photos no 
later than Monday, May 6. Photos will be returned.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
Thank you! 
 


